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Please complete the information
below. A legible email address is very
important as meetings, meeting dates,
meeting locations, and special event
notifications are sent out by email.

2018 Membership
Application
Panhandie
Chapter BOAF

The Panhandle Chapter of the Building
Officials Association of Florida (BOAF)
extends an invitation to all persons inter-
ested in the building construction indus-
try to participate in our local organiza-
tion. Our goal is to provide for the safe-
ty, health and welfare of the citizens of
the State of Florida; through education,
code development processes, uniform
interpretation, and consistent enforce-
ment of building codes. We strive to
foster communication amongst all par-
ties, inform of code changes, keep
abreast of legislative issues that affect
our industry, provide continuing educa-
tion classes, and represent our local ar-
ea interests at the state level. It is a co-
operative effort to better our industry
through group representation. Your par-
ticipation is valuable and welcomed.

Membership dues for the 2018
year are $20.00 per person, per
year. The membership year is
from January 1 to December 31.

Make all checks payable to Pan-
handle Chapter BOAF.

Applications submitted after
April 1, 2018 will be $25.00
and

2018 Officers:

President: Chris Vick
Vice President: Jeff Yates

Treasurer/Secretary: Stephanie Davis

Director: Larry Carnley

Name:

Email:

Business
name:

Work phone:

Mobile phone:

Mailing address:

Date: / /

Contact: Stephanie Davis
sdavis@baycountyfl.gov or

Panhandleboaf@gmail.com
850-248-8350

Mail to:

Bay County Builders Services
Attn. Stephanie Davis

840 W. 11th St.

Panama City, FL 32401
Phone: 850-248-8350

Fax: 850-248-8250
Panhandleboaf.com


mailto:sdavis@baycountyfl.gov
mailto:sdavis@baycountyfl.gov
mailto:sdavis@baycountyfl.gov
mailto:Panhandleboaf@gmail.com
panhandleboaf.com

